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Enclosures -y, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

1lst July, 1958
Dear Sirs,

Es8¢"OXNA"

I encloge the d eferred reports and attached
correspondence, and with regard to the Speeiel Survey
vhich beceme due in May, 1957, and to the Boiler Lurvey
which becomes due at the énd of next month, I shall
be glad if vou will ascertain from Mr. H. G. Pounds,
the new Ovmer, and let me know as soon as possible
vhal are his intentions regerding maintenance ol
classificetion in the Society's Register Book.

The enclosed documents should be returned to
this Office with your reply.

Yours fat¥hful ly( ¢
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